


























A reminder from the Faith & Family Stewardship and Finance 
Committees 

You have heard many times that stewardship is not just about money. 
Volunteering, involvement in worship, serving on committees and events are 
as important. However, we want to remind you about money-especially 
summer money.  

For many of us, summertime is synonymous with relaxing – going to the lake, 
going on vacations, fishing, golfing & barbeques. We realize these are gifts 
from God and are meant to be shared. We thank God for the gifts of time, 
enjoying nature, and opportunities for rest and recreation.  Life just takes on a 
different rhythm in the summertime. 

When it comes to financial stewardship, this different rhythm presents 
challenges.  During the summer months, Redeemer experiences a decline in 
attendance and with that a decline in giving.  Just as you wouldn’t skip a house 
payment or an electric bill because you are out of town or not in church - 
Redeemer Lutheran Church does not disappear and the work of the church 
does not stop. Commitment to the Synod, the bills, payroll and upkeep do not 
take a vacation.  

Our tithes and offerings are very important. They are not bills- tithes and 
offerings are some of our most powerful expressions of worship and gratitude. 
We know that financial stewardship is about managing God’s gifts responsibly 
with joy and with thanks.  

Fortunately, there are several ways to keep up with Redeemer when you go out 
of town. You can watch the worship service on our YouTube channel, scan the 
barcode for giving, give extra before you leave or you can set up all your giving 
to be done online. Redeemer continues to make this process easy and 
accessible. 

As you enjoy the leisure that summer brings, safety and blessings to you and 
your family as you enjoy God’s creation. Thank you for your gifts and ask that 
you remember Redeemer as you enjoy the summer days. 
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